

August 4, 2023

Dear Maricopa Unified School District Parents and Guardians,

## **INVESTING IN OUR FUTURE**

As our city grows, so does the Maricopa Unified School District, and we're taking proactive steps to ensure we keep pace.

- **Growth:** Our district now serves over 9,100 students, showcasing our community's belief in quality education
- **Investment in the Classroom:** We've hired 51 additional classroom teachers, bringing the total to 486, which allows us to:
  - Keep class sizes low.
  - Ensure personalized attention.
  - Enhance the overall quality of instruction.

As we grow, we remain committed to delivering a world-class education for your child.

Thank you for choosing MUSD.

Sincerely

Dr. Tracey Lopeman, Superintendent Maricopa Unified School District

